Notes from the Music Room 11  3 December 2021

Many festive notes have been coming out of the music room this week and classes and clubs have been busy recording performances for a Virtual Christmas Showcase. The hard work and dedication we have seen from the children over the last 10 weeks has really paid off with songs being sung with beautiful voices and instruments played with incredible accuracy after just 10 short weeks of learning. Both Mrs. Kessel-Fell and Mrs. Roberson are very proud of everyone involved in performing this week and look forward to building on the progress made so far. 


Choir and Music community Group will not be on next week, but you will see Mrs. Kessel-Fell and Mrs. Roberson for your regular lessons. make sure you bring your pbuzz to school on Thursday for your lesson. 
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